
Dear Chair Clem, 
 
- This bill will create an impossible patchwork of rules and regulations governing seeds across Oregon. 
-USDA, EPA, and the FDA currently regulate GE seeds and plants and have in-house expertise. 
-counties and cities DO NOT Have the money to pay for researching, inspecting and enforcing seed 
regulations-they are not even enforcing the current  marijuana planting and growing rules. 
-Help Oregon's taxpayers, PLEASE OPPOSE THIS EXPENSIVE AND UNNEEDED LEGISLATION. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Wes Miller 
29334 Lakeside Dr 
Corvallis, OR 97333 
wtm@proaxis.com 
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